
Career and Life Planning Talk for S1-S3 Parents 

Career and Life Planning Talk for S1-S3 Parents has been successfully held on 26 Feb 

2016. The talk aimed at equipping parents with career and life planning skills which 

help their children understand themselves and set goals. Over 100 parents attended the 

talk and their response was very positive. 

 

 


